
Leslie Harrison Dam upgrade 

The $24 million Leslie Harrison Dam Upgrade is now underway and is expected to be completed 
by mid-2019. 

Seqwater’s contractor, Fulton Hogan, has established site facilities and preparation work is now 
complete. This includes the installation of environmental control measures to prevent or minimise 
impacts. Clearing of small areas of vegetation in the project footprint has been completed to 
enable work to get underway.

Construction management plans

During community consultation earlier this year, Seqwater made a commitment to share 
summaries of the contractor’s Environmental Management and Traffic Management plans. Both of 
these plans are now available on the project website at yourseqwater.com.au/leslie-harrison-dam-
upgrade. These plans identify how Fulton Hogan has responded to community concerns including 
safety around Capalaba State College, impacts on nearby residents and impacts on the 
environment particularly to native wildlife. 

Construction update

Construction of the temporary bridge over the spillway is underway.  The bridge’s footings and 
headstocks have been completed. Components of the bridge itself are on site with the structure 
expected to take shape over the coming weeks.  The temporary bridge is expected to be ready for 
construction traffic by late August.

Major earthworks for a coffer dam on the old Tingalpa Creek line are well progressed. Piling is 
now underway for construction of a concrete wall at the toe of the dam wall to allow work on the 
weighted berm to commence.

Noise, dust and vibration gauges have been installed between the work area and nearby 
residences. Retention basins have been constructed to capture and treat dirty water from site and 
prevent it entering waterways. Erosion and sediment controls are in place and protected 
vegetation areas have been fenced off.

What to expect

Until construction of the temporary bridge over the spillway is completed, most construction traffic 
will continue to access the site via local streets including Larbonya Crescent and Willowie 
Crescent. 
Minor disturbances associated with construction should be expected including noise from the use 
of heavy machinery.  Every effort will be made to minimise impacts to residents.
Work hours are 7am to 5.30pm Monday to Friday and, when required, on Saturdays 7.30am to 
2pm.  Construction workers will be travelling to site on local roads for half an hour before and after 
work hours.

Contact the team

If you have any questions about the upgrade, Fulton Hogan’s project contact details are:

           Phone:  1800 405 086 (during work hours)

           Email:    LeslieHarrisonDam@fultonhogan.com

We will continue to keep the community informed about the project’s progress. If you know of 
anyone who would like to receive regular updates, please forward this update to them and ask 
them to contact the team.

For further details about the Leslie Harrison Dam Upgrade including our traffic and environmental 
management plans, visit yourseqwater.com.au/leslie-harrison-dam-upgrade

Site establishment works are now 
complete.

Noise, dust and vibration monitors are in 
place near residential areas.

A temporary bridge over the spillway is 
under construction

Cleared vegetation was mulched, with 
the mulch donated to several local 
schools.
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Thank you for your patience and understanding while this essential work is carried out.
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